



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

November 8, 2018

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Tomorrow is AWESOME DAY at Sageville. This is our traditional day to raise money for Special Olympics for our partner from the Dubuque Sherriff Department, Deputy Dale Synder. Students can select from many items on the menu to do and bring the corresponding funds to do so to school. Many thanks to Ms. Huinker and student council for their outstanding work for this very worthy cause.

I'm very excited for the students and staff to welcome Mrs. Nancy Anderson, daughter of Adeline Klingeman, at tomorrow's celebration assembly. We are welcoming her school bell used in the days when Sageville Elementary was a one room school house and bringing it back to its "forever home!" May it continue to ring for many more years to come.

The district will be sending your child's Standard Based Report Card by email on November 20th. Last year this report was piloted by some of our district teachers, so this will be new for many parents. Do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher about any questions you may have.

Thank you to everyone for a successful cookie dough fundraiser. I'd like to thank everyone who bought cookie dough and to our PTC officers and volunteers for organizing the fundraiser.

Calendar of Events

Tomorrow: Awesome Day!

2:45 PM Celebration

Assembly in the gym

Monday-November 12 4:00 PM Volleyball game here: Sageville Storm vs.

Tuesday-November 13 8:05 Choir

Eisenhower Blue

Thursday-November 15 3:30-9:30 PM Willenborg conferences

Friday-November 16 3:30-9:30 PM Willenborg conferences



Friday Focus:

 Sageville teachers are collaborating with Hoover teachers on teaching standards

We love our parent volunteers! Mr. Martin worked with first graders.



The weather is changing!
Students will go out for recess when the temperature is above zero degrees. Snow is in the forecast. As a reminder, students will need boots and snow pants to be on the field if there is snow, otherwise they will play on the black top. Parents, if you have snow boots or snow pants that do not fit anymore, we'd love to have them to help students in need.

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings! We successfully held our first Career Cafe for 4th and 5th graders last Friday during students' lunch. Feedback from staff and students was positive and we look forward to hosting again in December 7. A big Sageville 'Thank You' to the following volunteers who were speakers for the event:

Sara Bahl—Engineering Clerk from Flexsteel
Noah Dyer—Video/ Multimedia student from University of
Dubuque

Adam Linden—Chiropractor & Owner from Linden Chiropractic & Rehab

Karl Doler—Realtor & Appraiser from Ruhl and Ruhl Homes

DCSD Food Drive

Each school will be collecting items for the food drive next week in all of our Dubuque schools

Please send them with your child!

Canned fruit, vegetables, soups, meats such as tuna or chicken

Peanut butter

Jelly

Mac and Cheese

Instant Potatoes

Hamburger Helper

These items will benefit our Dubuque Food Pantry



There will be
no school
on Wednesday,
November 21
through Friday,
November 23 due
the Thanksgiving
holiday.